MEMORANDUM

To: Historic District Commission

From: Jill Thacher, City Planner/Historic Preservation Coordinator

Date: May 11, 2023

Re: Election of Officers

The current Chair of the HDC, Anna Epperson, is completing her term this month. Please select a Nominating Committee, typically two members, to recommend a new chairperson. If the recommended nominee is currently an officer, the Nominating Committee will also make recommendations for any vacancy created in other offices.

The Nominating Committee will report back to the HDC at their June meeting, when an election will be held.